
 
Canadian Livestock Records Corporation (CLRC) 

Notice of Annual General Meeting 
Saturday, April 15th, 2023 

 
 
The Annual General Meeting of the Canadian Livestock Records Corporation will be held on Saturday, 
April 15th, 2023 by ZOOM Video Conference. 1:00 – 3:00pm ET 
 
The Program will include: 

• Welcome and introductions 
• Review of Minutes from AGM April, 2022 
• Address from the Chair and General Manager 
• Financial Presentation and Appointment of Auditors 
• Election of Directors 
• New Business 

 
Additional Information: 
A full Information Package will be sent to all Association Representatives in the coming weeks. For 
additional information, please contact Brian Sullivan at brian.sullivan@clrc.ca or phone 613-731-7110 (or 
toll free 877-833-7110) Ext. 303.   
 
We look forward to your participation. 
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